
    Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
 

324-275 Misari-ro, Seorak-myeon, Gapyeong-gun, Gyeonggi-do, Republic of Korea 12461 
Tel: +82-31-589-2320 Fax: +82-31-589-2368 E-mail: ffwpuihq@gmail.com Homepage: www.familyfedihq.org 

 

※ Note: All English memos are translations of the official Korean memo. As such, errors of translation can occur. If issues of 
interpretation arise, please refer to the official Korean document. If you have any queries, please contact us at ffwpuihq@gmail.com. 

Ref. No. FFWPUI 2016-115 

To  : Special Emissaries, Regional Presidents, Cheon Il Guk Special Envoys, National  
Leaders 

Cc  : National Messiahs, Personnel-in-charge in each Regional Headquarters 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date : 11.18 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 4th year of Cheon Il Guk (December 16, 2016) 
Re. : The 50th Heavenly Parent’s Day and Holy Days Occurring during the Same Period 
 

May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions and 

leaders in the mission field. 

With the advent of the age of Cheon Il Guk, the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and 

Humankind have instructed that the eight great church Holy Days be celebrated in each church. We 

ask each region and nation to uphold this instruction and celebrate the upcoming 50th Heavenly 

Parent’s Day and other Holy Days that occur during the same period on 1.1 by the Heavenly 

Calendar in the fifth year of Cheon Il Guk (January 28, 2017) according to the following guidelines:  

 

1. Title: Celebration of the 50th Heavenly Parent’s Day, the 16th Anniversary of the 

Enthronement (Coronation) Ceremony for God’s Kingship, and the 58th True Parents’ Day 

1) Date: 1.1 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 5th year of Cheon Il Guk (January 28, 2017) 

Please begin the ceremony at 7:00 AM or at the time specified by the regional president 

or national leader. 

2) Venue: Each region and nation’s church 

 

2. Offering Table:  

Please prepare an offering table with a prayerful heart and use produce that is available in 

your nation. 

 
     

 

Cho Sung-Il, Director-General 
FFWPU International Headquarters 


